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coastwatch@gmail.com

From: Madore, David
Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2022 10:43 AM
To: Green, Robert L
Subject: Lincolnville

Hi Bob, 
I have been telling members of the public and press that we are accepting public comment until mid-February. Do we 
have a firm “end date” for public comment that I can share with legislators (and others) who are following this? 
Thanks, 
Dave 
 
David R. Madore 
Deputy Commissioner 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 287-5842 (desk) 
www.maine.gov/dep 
 


